
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2025 

CLOSURE OF COLLEGE ON 24.9.2025 AND 25.9.2025 

 

In compliance with Memo No. -699-HED-17014(99)/186/2025-CS SEC dated 23.9.2025 
of the Higher Education Department, Government of West Bengal, it is hereby informed 
to all concerned that the College will remain closed on 24.9.2025 and 25.9.2025.  

The Puja vacation is preponed accordingly.  

The revised dates of the physical verification for the second round of admissions will be 
notified shortly.  

Students awaiting physical verification are requested to follow the website of the Central 
Admission Portal (wbcap.in) and the College website (sivanathsastricollege.org) 
regularly for any updates regarding this matter.  

 

Dated: 23.9.2025  

 

By Order  

Principal  


